
Clerkship Vacancy 

From November 4 through November 22, 2024, Magistrate Judge Young B. Kim will 
be accepting applications for one Judicial Law Clerk position with a one-year term 
beginning on or about January 26, 2025.  (Successful candidate must clear 
background check.)  Applicants must have two to four years of civil litigation 
experience.  To apply, please email a cover letter, resume, and writing sample to 
clerkship_application_kim@ilnd.uscourts.gov.  Paper submissions will not be 
considered.  Judge Kim's chambers will email those candidates selected to interview 
for the position by no later than December 6, 2024.  A final hiring decision will be 
made by no later than December 20, 2024.
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